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JOIN FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY 
 
By Email: Email us at friends@smithsfallslibrary.ca. Include your name, address, phone 
 number, and the type of help you would like to provide. 
 

Meetings: We meet on the second Tuesday of each month at the Smiths Falls Public Library (except 
 July and August) - Currently in the former post office building at 30 Russell Street, East. 

 
Visit smithsfallslibrary.ca/friends-of-the-library 

 

 

2025 Book Sale - Saturday June 7th 
 

 

Planning continues as we look forward to our next 
book sale, which will be held on Saturday, June 7th 
outside the historic library building located at 81 
Beckwith Street, North.  
 

Please contact us if you have books you would like 
to donate to our biggest fundraiser of the year. 
 

Stay tuned to our Spring 2025 Newsletter or our 
Facebook page for further details. 
 
 

 

The Friends of the Library and the Smiths Falls 
Community Theatre work together each year to bring 
the best of Canadian and International films to 
Smiths Falls through the TIFF (Toronto International 
Film Festival) Outreach Programme. 
 

The films are shown on Thursdays at 2:00 and 7:00 
p.m. at the Station Theatre 53 Victoria Ave. Smiths 
Falls.  The dates for the remainder of this season 
(subject to change) are: 

 

 Feb 27th     Drive Back Home 
 Mar 27th     TBA 
 Apr 24th      TBA 

Single tickets are $12 available at the door. 
 

 

All profits are shared between the Friends of the 
Library and the Smiths Falls Community Theatre. 
 

Thank you to our sponsors:  
 

Your Independent Grocer, Smiths Falls, The Blue 
Door Spa, Royal Lepage, Smiths Falls and The 
Curling and Squash Club. 
 

 

 
 
 

Give a Child a Book 
World Book Day, Wednesday April 23rd 

 
In the spring of each year, students in specific 
grades at select local schools are presented with an 
age-appropriate fiction book to treasure as their own. 
 

Children’s Furniture for the Library  
 

We hope you will consider donating to assist in the 
purchase of movable shelving, tables, chairs, and 
fun elements for use in the renovated Children’s 
Library.   
 

If you choose to donate $1,000 or more, you can also 
choose to have your name added on a permanent 
book spine on our Wall of Donors.  
 

Donations of $20 or more are eligible for a receipt for 
Income Tax purposes.  All information can be found 
at:  https://www.smithsfallslibrary.ca/donate/  
 

Patient Pastime Library 
 

We provide activities and books to the “Tea and 
Toast” cart operated by the Ladies Auxiliary in both 
campuses of the Perth and Smiths Falls District 
Hospital.  This is funded through a grant from the 
Perth and District Community Foundation. 
 

School Breakfast Program 
 

We assist in serving breakfast to the students at 
Duncan J. Schoular Public School on Tuesdays and 
Fridays during the school year. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering for the 2024/25 
school year, please contact us at the email address 
below. 
 

 

Follow us on Facebook: 
Friends of the Smiths Falls Public Library 

 

 

Film Night International 
24/25 Season 


